
Susan Cohen

The Run is a neighborhood. Families and children live here. We, unlike the entities involved in this project, pay taxes. We as 
taxpayers are citizens of our community and should have some say in what happens to our neighborhood. The Mon-Oakland 
shuttle will bring traffic to our streets and endanger the children who play here. The project does not benefit the people who 
live here and is a blatant attempt to destroy our community and give the land to universities and developers. We may not be 
the largest neighborhood in the city but we have a long history. Pittsburgh is a city of neighborhoods and we do not wish to 
fall victim to gentrification as has happened in so many other Pittsburgh neighborhoods like East Liberty.  
The Run will not back down!


